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Dear House Committee,  

 

I am writing in support of HB 2005. "Ghost Guns" do not serve any purpose except to 

evade the law and harm our community. Background checks and serial numbers 

exist for a reason. Now is not the time to scale back gun safety, it is the leading 

cause of death for people under 18 years old.  

 

Thank you.  


